Communication from Public

Name:

Date Submitted: 01/19/2021 06:46 PM

Council File No: 20-1552

Comments for Public Posting: It's my hope that SB 51 will be opposed by those who want to see

longterm affordable housing solutions come to fruition. SB 51 is not a bill that will help the community, in its present form it is actually quite damaging, especially to the El Sereno community, in which co-ops are specifically eliminated. Additionally,

longterm housing solutions should be permanent, not 55 years. Fifty five years sets up these same issues to start from scratch 55 years from now, instead of making a lasting positive change.